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Dear parents/guardians, 
                                             What a fantastic start to the Summer term with our residential trip to Marchant 
Hill.  
I am incredibly proud of all the children as they tried each activity, showed great enthusiasm, supported 
each other and great team work. I am looking forward to enjoying the rest of the Summer term with Year 4. 
                                          
 This term the topic being studied by Years 3 and 4 is ‘Be fit be green.’ Below is a brief outline of our areas 
of study: 
 

• Science: Animals including humans & Living things and their habitats. Focusing 

on the natural and human effects on our environment. 

• Geography: to use maps, atlases and globes to locate countries linked to the 

Summer Olympics and describe their features. 

• Design Technology: Cooking looking at how to preserve food. 

 

• Art: Op art. To look at and create Optical illusions. To use clay to sculpt a person in action. 

 

 

 

 

 

• Religious Education:  

What kind of world did Jesus wants?                                                                 

       When Jesus left, what was the impact of Pentecost? 

 

 

 

 

• Computing:  Making music linked to Peter and the Wolf. 

• Music: Peter and the Wolf by Sergei Prokofiev. Composing their own music for an animal using 

technology. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



• In addition, maths and literacy lessons will be taught daily (linked to our topic work when 

appropriate).  

 

• The children will have regular reading sessions, as well as other opportunities to practise reading 

skills by reading to adults in school. When you hear your child read at home, please remember to 

write in the red log book. (stickers and prizes awarded) I have also asked the children to write in 

their log book if they read to themselves at home. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework will be spellings and times tables which will be checked and sent back home on Wednesdays. 
Please ensure that the Homework books at back in school by Monday.  
 
There will also be work set each Friday on Seesaw.  This needs to be completed by Thursday. 
 

• Physical Education: Athletics. Learning and developing skills in running, throwing and jumping & 
Rounders. 

 
The children will continue to have two P.E. lessons per week. We will be having Aspire for P.E. on Tuesdays, 
on Fridays I will be taking the class for P.E. If possible, could you pack a spare pair of socks as I intend to go 
on the field rain or shine. 
 
Please remember that if anything changes or you have any concerns please come and see me before or 
after school or contact the office and I will get in touch with you as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs K. Griffiths 
 


